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ATTENTION EPSDT PCS PROVIDERS:  

It has come to our attention that some EPSDT PCS claims with dates of service 12/1/2015 forward 
have denied in error for edit 507 (submit claims to BYU health plan).  The error has been 
corrected and these denied claims will be recycled on the 12/22/2015 RA.  No action is required 
by providers and we apologize for the inconvenience this may have caused. 

 


